
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Beech Avenue 
 Taverham 
 Norwich 
 NR8 6HP 
 Telephone 01603 861758 (direct line) 

To: Year 12 parents/carers  01603 860505 (main office) 

 E-mail 6thform@taverhamhigh.org
 Headteacher Dr Roger Harris 
  

Taverham High School, a limited company registered in England and Wales under company number 08204680 

  
 

20 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 Welcome Evening 
 
I hope that you and your family are well at this difficult time. 
 
Normally this Thursday we would hold a Welcome Evening where you have the opportunity to find out 
more about how the Sixth Form operates and is distinct from main school education, as well as speaking to 
the form tutors about any issues you have. We are currently protecting students by minimalizing the 
number of people coming on site as part of our Covid-19 risk assessment. However, we appreciate that at 
this time it is more important than ever to open a dialogue between parents and the school and keep you 
informed of how things work at Taverham.  
 
Therefore, I have recorded my presentation about the Sixth Form for you to watch at home. It can be found 
on the Welcome page of the sixth form section of the website: Year 12 Welcome Evening 2021 
 
I will also be asking all sixth form tutors to call home during this week to have these discussions. If they 
cannot reach you the first time they may try later at a more convenient time. Any issues raised that cannot 
be directly addressed by the tutors can then be followed up by myself next week. 
 
I hope this is a way to keep everyone informed of the individual needs and wellbeing of our Year 12 
students.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Linnell 
Head of Sixth Form 
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